From: Mike Grant

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: Bill to Extend Emergency Powers Objection

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:29:28 AM

Dear Parliament,

Please accept this e-mail as written confirmation that I object to the Extension of Emergency Bill

that is being put before Parliament today 4/3/22.

I believe the extension of these powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland & COVID number,

the ABS data is now showing exaggeration of these numbers. (ABS link below)

https://www.abs.gov.au/articles/covid-19-mortality-australia

I also have to question the accuracy of data released from the TGA regarding adverse reactions to

the vaccines, I believe we are not seeing the full picture here regarding reactions & also deaths.

If these Emergency Powers are extended, more than likely mandates will remain in place dividing society

further & leaving people out of work who choose to remain un-vaccinated.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Grant